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Boones Ferry Road and Parking Projects - Public Hearing on July
17

Lake Grove Village Center Urban Renewal Plan

On Tuesday, July 17, Lake Oswego City Council will hold a public hearing and consider an ordinance for the
adoption of the proposed Lake Grove Village Center Urban Renewal Plan. A copy of the ordinance, the proposed
Lake Grove Village Center Urban Renewal Plan and accompanying report may be obtained online or by contacting
Jane Blackstone at 503-635-0243. The Council meeting is scheduled to begin at 6 p.m. (subject to change).
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